
 
Summer Camp Information 

CAMP REGISTRATION WILL BEGIN ONLINE MONDAY, MARCH 5th at noon! 

Below is the information that will be helpful as you make your summer plans: 

 Falcon Camp is for rising 1st - rising 6th graders. (Students must have finished a year of 
kindergarten.)  

 A Wake County Student ID# is required for registration (WCPSS students ONLY). 

 ALL registration and payments will be done online.   
 

 There will be 7 sessions of GHE Falcon Fun Camp: 

Session #1:  June 18 - 22   Session #4:  July 16 - 20 

Session #2:  June 25 – 29   Session #5:  July 23 - 27  

  Session #3:  July 9 - 13   Session #6:  July 30 – August 3                                                      

      Session #7:  August 6 – 10 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The increase for the 2018 summer program follows a review of expenses by the school system and a reflection that rates 

have increased only a small amount in the past decade. Thanks to your support and the quality of our staff, we believe our 

program still provides a wonderful summer value. We look forward to seeing you again this year. 

Please contact Tara Yunker at tyunker@wcpss.net if you have any questions. 

A one-time, non-refundable registration fee of $50 will be required for each child planning 

to attend summer camp.  This fee is a separate fee and is not deducted from session fees. 

Please note: A non-refundable fee of 4% 

plus a $0.35 non-refundable transaction 

fee will be charged to all purchases. 

These fees are not collected by Wake 

County Public Schools, but are 

processing fees of OSP, the company 

hosting this site for maintenance and 

VISA/MC payments. GHE receives 25% 

of the fees collected. 
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